
 

Update for Melksham Area Board 
 

 

 

Name of Parish/Town 
Council 
 

Seniors report May 2018 
 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

6 June 2018 

  

 

The weekly active ageing activities Health and well-being activities are being 
well received and generating a strong social bond. 
 
The Monthly Film Matinee now has a regular attendance of 60 to 70 regular 
seniors and is becoming a very popular Social event. 
 
We have prepared an excellent number of events for the autumn and winter 
month which will be the subject of a further report later in the year to the Area 
Board. 
 
We would like to express our thanks to the Area Board for the excellent 
meeting around the Age Friendly Community project and the many incredible 
suggestions that were forthcoming to improve the quality of life for all living in 
Melksham. 
 
This is my last report to the Area Board as Chairman of Melksham Seniors for 
I shall be retiring very soon. I would like to express my most sincere thanks to 
the Board members and all who have supported me over the last seven years. 
   

Brian Warwick  


